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Wednesday 17th April 2024 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

 

Northwich Schools’ Singing Festival 

 

Exciting news! We would very much like to invite you to our fifth Northwich Schools’ Singing Festival, ‘Northwich Sings!’ 

Children from local schools around Northwich have been working really hard preparing for our singing celebration! 

 

Northwich Sings will be held on Wednesday 1st May at Brio Leisure Centre (Memorial Hall) and the schools will 

collectively perform ‘Wind in the Willows’.  

 

Your child will walk to Brio Leisure Centre for the practice at 2pm. They will then stay until after the performance; this 

will finish at approximately 7.15pm.  

 

Your child will need a ‘packed meal’ of sandwiches and a drink etc. to eat for tea. Children will also need to bring a 

disposable water bottle and snack for the practice. Please send their packed tea in a named disposable bag. Children will 

not be able to purchase any food at the Leisure Centre.  

 

The children will need to wear a plain, brightly coloured, (no-logoed T-shirt) with either school trousers or plain black 

leggings. They can wear this to school in the morning.  

 

You are invited to the performance which starts at 6pm; doors will open at 5.40pm for the audience. Two tickets will 

be allocated for each child. Any spare tickets will be released closer to the date, so please state on the attached slip if 

you would like any. Tickets are £2.50 each; this is payable on the evening. Please do not send money into school. There 

will be a card machine to pay on the evening but cash is preferable where possible.  If you are not attending the 

performance, please collect your child at 7.15pm from the main entrance of the Leisure Centre.  

 

Photographs of the performance (for families own personal use) will be permitted, and may also be used for publicity in 

the local press. If you do not want your child to be photographed, please confirm on the slip below.  

 

Mrs Coot and Mrs Flackett  

 

Northwich Sings – Wednesday 1st May 2024 

 
I give permission for __________________________________to attend the trip on Wednesday 1st May 2024. 

 

I do / do not give permission for my child to have their photograph taken and used on the school website or on school social media 

pages. 

 

I would like _______ tickets for the performance.   

 

Signed _____________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact on the day ____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


